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North Carolina Provider Council
2017 Full Member/Provider of Services Benefits 
As a Full Member of the NC Providers Council, your agency is provided the following benefits:

· Credibility and strength through unity and organization.
· Negotiations on behalf of members at the state level for statewide issues affecting our membership, and when issues affect multiple members, at the LME-MCO level.
· Invitation to attend and participate in NC Providers Council membership meetings.
· Invitation to participate on the Regulatory/Business Practices Committee, I/DD Committee and MH/SA Committee.  These groups do policy analysis that is second to none in our industry; and through these committees and our Board of Directors, provide input that helps to shape and influence laws, rules, policies, procedures, service cost analysis, etc. at the NC General Assembly, NC DHHS, and/or LMEs/MCOs.
· Receipt of electronic communications through our membership listserv and verbal communications/ updates on issues affecting your agency.
· Opportunity to participate in grassroots lobbying efforts at both the legislative and administrative levels.  

· Link from NC Provider Council website to your website (password protected dedicated member web page that can be updated by each member and that includes contact information/posting of information such as current residential openings, upcoming events, etc).
· Rotating agency logo on the home page that when clicked, automatically directs the visitor to your agency’s web page.
· Membership certificate for displaying and promoting your membership in the NC Providers Council and your agency’s commitment to being an ethical provider.
· Discounts on exhibit booth and conference registrations at the NC Providers Council annual conference.
· Voting privileges by your agency’s designated voting member.

· Invitation to provide input to/attend the NC Providers Council Board Strategic planning Retreat.  
· Participation in our Shared Resources Program.
In addition to the above benefits, you’ll receive recognition for your organization as a service provider committed to ethical practices and quality services.  Please review our Ethics Policy on our webpage.  
If you have questions, please contact Bob Hedrick, Executive Director, North Carolina Providers Council, Office 919-784-0230, bob.hedrick@ncproviderscouncil.org. 
